
 

Dear friends of the Touch Therapy Program in Zambia! 

 

Wow !! We have finished!!! 

In our last newsletter we informed you about all the efforts and work we have been doing at the 

Touch Therapy Centre. This all made possible by your kind support and donations, thank you again. 

Well and here are some results...  
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And AFTER !! 

 

 

 

From removing the counter, to isolation against the heat, to more space to store items and actually 

carry out our therapies to funky paintings and just amazing, lovely animals welcoming the kids! 



 

 
 

We even have a name on the building !! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Ofcourse we did not neglect the children... whilst the team of Project Luangwa together with the 

amazing German Angels did all the hard work and lovely painting, treatments went on. Meetings 

under a tree are very normal in Africa! 

 

But what a result and not only are we caregivers very happy with the upgraded little Centre, the 

mothers enjoy the clean and bright environment, but most importantly the kids enjoy the space and 

are mesmerized by the colourful theme inside and outside of the building.... 

 



 

 

Involving the community and children around the Centre, surely brought some extra smiles and 

much needed help. From the excellent painting skills of Grevazio, to the άfirst time ever holding a 

Ǉŀƛƴǘ ōǊǳǎƘέ ƻŦ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǘƘŜǊǎΣ ǘƻ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ Ƨƻō ƻŦ CŀƭŜǎǎΗ {ƘŜ ƴƻǊƳŀƭƭȅ ǎǇŜƴŘǎ ƘŜǊ Řŀȅ ƛƴ ƘŜǊ 

wheelchair, but slowly but surely is convinced she can actually do much more. Well done Faless. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

But we could not have done it without the support of the team of Project Luangwa and especially 

ǘƘŜ ά!Ǉƻέ ǘŜŀƳ ƻŦ DŜǊƳŀƴ !ƴƎŜls:  Britta, Nicole and Katrin. Girl Power! 

 

 

 

 All three ladies surely left a lasting impression, not only in the building, but surely in the community! 

Thank you very much ladies! 


